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Our final deliverables were handed off to the clients last week and we asked them to use it to see if there 
were any issues. We headed to Elizabeth Forward Middle School on Wednesday for a Q&A session with the 
teachers. We made sure that we tested the games ourselves too. We found a few minor glitches but we fixed 
them there itself. It was nice to see teachers try all the three tools, put in content for the game and start the 
game on their own. This made sure that they went through the complete cycle of making content for the 
games and putting it to use. 
 
We had a really good discussion with the teachers and they really liked our work. We also had Dr. Todd come 
in and have a look at the teachers using the tools for the games. We made sure that the teachers were 
satisfied with it and were comfortable enough to use our end product. Also, we were constantly in touch with 
the I.T staff at EFSD to make sure that the functioning of the tools and the games are understood by them 
 
We finished our branding work with the 30sec and 3min promotional videos and also updated our website 
(you can check it out here). The ETC allocated some funds for an official team dinner this semester and we 
went out this week to splurge that money with a sense of accomplishment. Yesterday, we had the 
Transformational Experiences Summit (TES) hosted here at the ETC where we had people come over in our 
project rooms to check out our work. It was very similar to softs.  
 
Our next final milestone (or rather the end goal) is to get ourselves ready for the final presentation which is 
this coming Wednesday. We have already spoken to our advisors about the mock presentation schedule and 
will continue to work with them to make the presentation clean and concise. This might be our last chance to 
showcase our entire work this semester in front of the faculty. 
 
Lastly, as a parting note, we would like to thank our clients, the Elizabeth Forward School District (Dr. Todd, 
teachers and the kids) for being the best clients ever, for feeding us in the school time and again, for providing 
transportation to the school and back to the ETC (thanks to Nancy for driving us) and most importantly for 
considering us as an integral part of the school. We would 
also like to thank out project instructors, Shirley Saldamarco 
and Melanie Lam for being by our side and helping us 
throughout the semester. Thanks to the entire faculty at the 
ETC for giving us great feedback so that we could improve 
our games and tools.  
 
This project has been a great learning experience for all of us 
and as Dr. K mentioned in the beginning of our semester; our 
work will be impacting lives, so we hope that we did a good 
job. Before anyone gets emotional, we’d like to bid good bye 
to you AweSeven style. 
 
Adios, 
#StayHappy #StayAweSeven 

 


